
 

 

1 October 2021   
 
 
 
 
 
Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) (the Act) – reference: OIR 2122-80 
 
I refer to your information request we received on 16 September 2021 for the following: 
 
Please supply all details of fees paid by the KCDC and its officers to the Empathy 
Design company for work done on the survey of community engagement in relation to 
the Representation Review. 

Council response regarding your request 
 
The total cost of the consultant for preliminary engagement activities is $85,000, and a 
summary of the activities undertaken with this total cost is attached to this letter. 
 
Ngā mihi  
 

 
 
Janice McDougall 
Group Manager People and Partnerships 
Te Kaihautū, ngā Rangapū, Tāngata hoki 


